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PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

SPECIAL RESIDUAL INSECTICIDE SPRAY

COMMERCIAL

FOR INDUSTRY AND INSTITUTIONAL USE ONLY

A RESIDUAL TYPE INSECTICIDE, FORMULATED ESPECIALLY TO CONTROL
COCKROACHES RESISTANT TO CHLORINATED HYDROCARBON AND PHOSPHATE-
TYPE INSECTICIDES.  FAST ACTING - HAS SPECIAL FLUSHING TO DRIVE
INSECTS FROM HIDING.  RESIDUAL ACTION LASTS FOR WEEKS.

GUARANTEE:  PROPOXUR 1%

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

LES PRODUITS CHIMIQUES INDUSTRIELS DU CANADA LTEE
CANADIAN INDUSTRIAL CHEMICALS LTD.

DORVAL QUEBEC H9P 1G2 - MISSISSAUGA ONTARIO L5T 1E3

KILLS:  Ants, ticks, centipedes, cockroaches, clovermites,
crickets, earwigs, millipedes, paperlice, scorpions, silverfish,
sowbugs, and spiders, fleas, flies, gnats, mosquitoes,
punkies,and  sandflies (outdoors only).  Exposed stages of
cigarette beetles, drugstore beetles, Indian meal moths,
Angoumois grain moth, saw-toothed grain beetles, and weevils.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an offence
under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control product
under unsafe conditions.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE:

GENERAL:  Apply with a low pressure sprayer equipped with a 
coarse spray nozzle.  Spray surfaces only until wet.  Avoid
excessive runoff.  Apply to all insect breeding sites and
harbourages.  Also treat adjacent exposed surfaces where insects
may crawl when they come out of hiding.  Repeat treatment as
necessary.



COCKROACHES:  Thoroughly treat infested area.  Spray the
baseboard, cracks and crevices, around window and door frames,
under surfaces of shelves, drawers and work tables, behind and
beneath cabinets, refrigerators, sinks and stoves, in and around
waste containers, switch panels, junction boxes, floor drains,
and other places where cockroaches hide and rest.

ANTS:  Apply to rails and places where ants enter premises such
as window and door sills.  Spray hills and runways outdoors.

HORNETS AND WASPS:  Spray directly to the nest after dark when
all of the insects have returned to the nest.

ANGOUMOIS GRAIN MOTH, CIGARETTE BEETLES, DRUGSTORE BEETLES,
INDIAN MEAL MOTHS, SAW-TOOTHED GRAIN BEETLES, AND WEEVILS
(EXPOSED STAGES):  Thoroughly treat floors and walls of infested
areas with attention to cracks, crevices, corners and perimeters. 
Sanitation and dust control are primary importance.  Fumigate or
destroy infested products.

SILVERFISH AND PAPERLICE:  Apply to localized areas infested by
these insects.

BROWN DOG TICKS:  Spray sleeping quarters of pets around
baseboards, window and door frames, wall cracks and local areas
of floors.  Repeat as needed.  Fresh bedding should be placed in
animal quarters after spraying.  Do not spray animals.

CLOVERMITES, CRICKETS, EARWIGS, MILLEPEDE, CENTIPEDES, SOWBUGS,
SCORPIONS AND SPIDERS:  Thoroughly spray the interior and
exterior perimeter of the infested premises.  For Clovermites,
give special attention to window sills.

FLEAS, FLIES GNATS, MOSQUITOES, PUNKIES, AND SANDFLIES (OUTDOORS
ONLY):  Spray infested area thoroughly, including outside
surfaces of screens, doors, window frames, foundations, patios,
and other areas where insects may enter.

FOR USE IN MEAT PACKING AND FOOD PROCESSING PLANTS:  Do not apply
in edible products areas of food processing plants.  Any exposed
products equipment or packaging materials must be removed or
covered before spraying.  Rinse all equipment with water before
resuming operations,  Treat food processing plants early in the
season before canning or other processing.  Repeat application,
if necessary, when plant is not in operation, spraying where
insects congregate will aid in preventing re-infestation.  Good
sanitation and proper disposal of wastes is essential in any
effective insect control program.

RESTRICTIONS:  Do not use as space spray.  Provide adequate
ventilation of area being treated.  Do not allow children to
contact treated areas until surfaces are thoroughly dry.  Do not
store near food or feed products.  Avoid contamination of feed,
food, food processing equipment, and food handling surfaces.  Do



not apply to animals.  Remove pets and cover fish bowls before
spraying.  Do not spray plants.

CAUTION:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  May be harmful if
swallowed, inhaled, or absorbed through skin.  Avoid breathing of
spray mist,  Do not get in eyes, on skin or clothing.  Wash
hands, arms, and face thoroughly with soap and water before
eating or smoking.  Wash all contaminated clothing with soap and
hot water before re-use.  Do not contaminate feed, food, or food-
stuffs.

FIRST AID:  In case of contact wash immediately with soap and
warm water.  If swallowed, induce vomiting immediately and get
medical attention.  Atropine Sulphate is antidotal
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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